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Geeveston Medical Centre continues to serve  

the community 

 

In response to several enquiries received on the future of Geeveston Medical Centre, 

Huon Valley Mayor Sally Doyle has issued an official statement on the matter. 

 

“I would like to assure our community that there is no intention for Council to close 

the Geeveston Medical Centre. It is a valued asset to the Huon Valley community and 

the Council.” 

 

“Council is continuing to progress the model of a single practice operating across two 

sites. Doctors will be rotating between both Dover and Geeveston Medical Centres.”  

 
 

For more information: Mayor Sally Doyle (03) 6264 0300 


